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August 25, 2020 

 
This is a landmark project.  As part of the $100 
Million in WIIN funding, the Chemical Feed System 
project will become an outstanding asset for the 
City of Flint.  This new facility will be responsible 
for providing essential chemicals to both the 
finished water from GLWA but also the 
supplemental or secondary water supply coming 
from Genesee County Drain Commission. 

 
At a cost of $4,025,000, the notice to proceed on this 
project was given on April 17, 2020.  The project has an 
expected completion date of March 2021.  This project 
was designed by CDM Smith engineering firm and is 
currently being constructed by Lang Constructors.  The 
Project is currently on schedule.  As the City of Flint 
works to comply with both the Michigan EGLE 
(Environment, Great Lakes and Energy ) requirements 
and the US Environmental Protection Agency 
enforcement notice issued is 2016, it is evident that in 
2020 this extraordinary undertaking has had consistent 
and substantial progress. 

 

 
October 30, 2020 

 
November 24, 2020 

 
With weather changes about to overtake the 
Michigan area, the construction team is working 
diligently to get the outer walls completed so 
that more detailed and meticulous work may be 
accomplished from the inside.  This facility will 
house some very sophisticated monitoring and 
regulating system that are considered cutting-
edge for potable water distribution.  The City of 
Flint will be able to provide substantial water to 
the more than 90,000 residents and commercial 
customers with all the appropriate safety 
provisions in place. 

 


